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Special to The Clinton Courier

The Clinton Public School District 
has announced dates for students to 
pick up or swap their Apple devices 
for the upcoming school year. Parents 
must attend with their children in or-
der for the device to be swapped out or 
picked up, as applicable.

Grade 6
Returning students in grade 6 will re-

ceive their iPad and padded backpack 
on Saturday, August 10, at Clinton 
High School. Students will attend an 
“Introduction to Your iPad” orientation 
session, and times will be given out at 
Lovett's registration day. A parent or 
guardian must be present with their 

child during the August 10 orientation.
Students entering sixth grade who 

are NEW to CPSD will receive their 
iPad and backpack at 4:30 p.m. Thurs-
day, August 15, at Lovett. This ori-
entation session will be held prior to 
Lovett's Back to School night at 6 p.m. 
A parent or guardian must be with their 
child.

Grades 7-8
Students who are NEW to CPSD 

entering grades 7-8 will receive their 
iPad and backpack during an Intro-
duction to Your iPad session at 4:30 
p.m. Wednesday, August 14, at Clin-
ton High School. A parent or guardian 
must be with their child.

Grades 9
Returning students in grade 9 will 

swap out their iPad and iPad charger 
for a Macbook and Macbook charger 
on August 6 during on-site registration 
at Sumner Hill. Students must bring 
their iPad, their iPad charger, and their 
backpack to registration in order to 
bring their Macbook home.

Students who are NEW to CPSD 
and entering grade 9 will receive their 
MacBook and backpack during a Meet 
Your Mac session at 6 p.m. Wednesday, 
August 14, at Clinton High School. A 
parent or guardian must be with their 
child.

Grades 10-12
Students who are NEW to CPSD 

and entering grades 10-12 will re-
ceive their MacBook and backpack 
during a Meet Your Mac session at 6 
p.m. Wednesday, August 14, at Clin-
ton High School. A parent or guardian 
must be in attendance with their child.

Meet Your Mac sessions and technology 
pickups scheduled for grades 6-12


